From: Anita Richards

To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Mercy on Rockton
Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 11:45:03 PM

Dear board members,
I am a citizen on the west side. A wife and mother, of now, two adult children.

For my own personal needs, as well as my children growing up, it was a great relief having this ER with in 10
minutes of my home.

The west side relies on this facility to help ensure our health and safety and that of the many neighboring
communities.

Please do what ever it takes to keep the facility open.
Thank you,

The Anita Richards family

5595 Porter Road, Rockford 61101

Sent from my iPhone
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